
B.E.E. NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barberton City 

Schools 

Building a Better  

Barberton–  

One Student                

At a Time 

In This Issue: 

 Do Your Job Rewards 

 Eastside Players 

 Kindness Week 

 Family Night  

 Magic Time 

 PTA Book Fair  

 Cosmic Bowling 

 Pennies for Patients  

CAUGHT DOING THEIR JOB! 

The following BEE students were rewarded with “Do 

Your Job” t-shirts for going above and beyond in 

demonstrating their commitment to following our BEE 

Pledge each day.  Students are nominated by staff when 

they are caught doing their job without being asked or 

prompted.  Congratulations to the following students. 

We hope to add more and more students to this list! 

Zahraa Al Abboodi 

Lilly Allen 

Luke Best 

Michael Canter 

Lucas Carpenter 

Jon-nae Chapman 

Camryn Coup 

Landon Coffman 

Pheobe Greer 

Carson Herchek  

Emerson Herchek 

Elysha Hillyer 

Cheyenne Hoover 

Addison Illingworth 

Alexis Illingworth      Brianna Kelly    Jacquelin Navarete 

Joshua Passmore      Mareon Peters     Stephen Pope    

Randall Prater       Ky’Rese Swift    Ella Townsend 

Charlee Wise       Conner Gnap     Romeo Jeffries  
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EASTSIDE PLAYERS  

The Eastside Players are our 4th grade 

drama troupe here at Barberton               

Elementary East.  This year the students 

participating in the Eastside Players will 

be performing Peter Pan.  There will be 

two performances, the first performance 

will be for the 3rd and 4th grade stu-

dents during school hours on Tuesday, 

March 12th.  The open performance will 

be Thursday, March 14th beginning at 6 

p.m. in the BEE Cafeteria and is free for 

the public.  We hope everyone can 

come and support this great group! 

KINDNESS WEEK 

Kickoff to kindness for March will 

be Monday, March 11th. This 

month’s theme is:   

    SELF-CONTROL  

 

FAMILY NIGHT 

March family night is Tuesday, 

March 12th.  There will be no 

homework.  Please spend time as 

a family talking with your student 

about things going on in their lives.   

 

MAGIC TIME  

Magic Time for March falls on 

Wednesday, March 13th.  The first 

bell at BEE is 9:45am and the tar-

dy bell is 9:55am.  Buses, latchkey 

and breakfast run at their normal 

everyday times and any         

students who do arrive before 

9:45am will be supervised.  

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

 

I will do my job and be here all day 

everyday.  I will be respectful,   

responsible and safe, and ready  

to learn.  If I see something wrong, I 

will say something to an adult.   



Important  

Upcoming  

Dates: 
March 5th:   BEE PTA Meeting 3:45pm 

March 7th:   Energized Guyz Assembly            
    (Grades K-2) 9:30am 

March 11th:  DeCola and Burgan                    
     Swimming Lessons   

March 12th:  Gunsett, Weishaar, Fogle, 
          Marshall Swimming Lessons 

March 12th: Eastside Players Rehearsal 
    Gr. (3-4) 2:00pm Café  

March 12th: Family Night No Homework! 

March 13th: Magic Time                               
    First Bell 9:45am  

March 13th: Girls Scout Cookie Sale   
    Before school in the student 
    drop-off areas.  

March 14th: Eastside Players                       
    Performance 6pm Café 

March 15th-March 22nd                             
    PTA Book Fair  

March 18th:  DeCola and Burgan                    
     Swimming Lessons   

March 19th:  Gunsett, Weishaar, Fogle, 
           Marshall Swimming Lessons 

March 22nd: Mother-Son PTA Event   
     6pm-8pm  

March 25th:  DeCola and Burgan                    
     Swimming Lessons   

March 26th:  Gunsett, Weishaar, Fogle, 
           Marshall Swimming Lessons 

March 29th:   Golden Ticket Ceremony  

SAVE THESES DATES 

UPCOMING PTA EVENTS  

 

PTA Book Fair 

 

 March 18th– March 22nd  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother and Son Night of Fun! 

 

 Cosmic Bowling  

 

 Friday, March 22nd (6-8pm) 

 

 Barberton Elementary East Gym  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*MORE INFORMATION WILL BE COMING 

HOME SOON! 



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

 

PENNIES FOR PATIENTS  
  

 Barberton Elementary  East students 
 will be participating in the Pennies  for Patients 
 fundraiser this spring.  This is a service               
 learning program  that helps raise critical funds for 
 the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS).  The              
 Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS) is the 
 world’s largest nonprofit working to fight blood 
 cancer.  The program will kickoff on Friday, March 
 22nd with student assemblies and will run 
 through Friday,  March 29th.  Students will have 
 the opportunity to earn prizes with their                
 participation but most importantly Barberton             
 Elementary East will be doing our part in the fight 
 against cancer.   


